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From now through March 31, 2024, when you purchase a 2020 model year
or newer vehicle you could receive a 5.5% APR* for up to 72 months.
Model years 2019 and older could receive a 6% APR* for up to 72 months!
AND the first 10 people to close their loan will receive a $50 gas card**! 
*APR = Annual Percentage Rate. Offer available 01/01/2024 – 03/31/2024 and is subject to change or end at any time. This credit union and its
policies comply with Equal Credit Opportunity Act. All credit offers and rates subject to approval. Rate based on credit eligibility and is subject
to change. Your rate may be higher based on your credit history. Interest will continue to accrue during the 60-day period. Refinancing not
available for existing KUE loans. Membership eligibility required. Credit union insured by NCUA. 
** $50 gas gift card only available to the first 10 people who close their loan. Loan must be closed by April 30th to receive the $50 gas gift card.

Annual MeetingAnnual Meeting
We are excited to announce

the 2024 KUE Federal Credit

Union Annual Meeting will be

held on February 10, 2024!

The Annual Meeting will be

held at the 1 Quality Street

building in Lexington, KY at

10 AM. A light breakfast will

be served prior to the start of

the meeting beginning at 9:30

AM. RSVP emails and mailers

will be going out soon! We

can‘t wait to see everyone

IRA Contribution ReminderIRA Contribution Reminder
You could increase your tax refund with a Traditional
IRA. If you qualify to contribute to a Traditional IRA and
have not yet met the yearly maximum, then you could be
missing a chance to increase your tax refund.
Contributions to your Traditional IRA can offset earned
income and increase your tax refund! The deadline to
contribute to an IRA is April 15th (when taxes are due). If
you would like to learn more and see if you could benefit
from this please reach out to our partner financial
advisors at Credit Union Wealth Group. You can reach
Evan Kulak at 502-410-3712 and Michael McDermott at
502-410-3149.

New Website AlertNew Website Alert
Our website, kuefcu.com, got a facelift! The redesigned website went
live on December 29, 2023. You will find that kuefcu.com now has a
sleeker more modern design and a more user friendly experience. We
hope you like it as much as we do! 



 - kuefederalcreditunion

 - KUEFCU

Holiday ClosingsHoliday Closings

Your savings are federally
insured up to $250,000 and
backed by the full faith and
credit of the United States
Government. National Credit
Union Administration, a U.S.
Government Agency.

New Year’s Day- Monday, January 1, 2024
President’s Day- Monday, February 19, 2024

Keeping your contact information up to date is one of the most important parts of your personal
financial journey. Ensuring KUE has your current information can help reduce fraud, manage your
accounts, and avoid escheatment. You may be receiving KUE communications and not even realize
that your information is out of date! By logging into your Online Banking, you can quickly update
your information. We will also be send out an email soon that will allow you to update your
information quickly! If you have any questions, call us at 859-367-1230.

It’s Time to Update Your InformationIt’s Time to Update Your Information Follow Us onFollow Us on
Social MediaSocial Media

Did you know KUE is on
social media? Not only is it
the best way to stay up-to-
date on all things KUE, we
also share financial success
tips and have contests! Join
in the fun today! 

Membership has its perks! Get special
discounts on tax prep services. Plus,
enter for a chance to win $10K from
Love My Credit Union Rewards. Scan the
code on the right to get the discount
today! 

Tax TimeTax Time

Be on the Lookout - Tech Support ScamsBe on the Lookout - Tech Support Scams
You might have gotten a phone call, email, or a pop up telling you there’s something wrong with
your computer. Often scammers are behind these notifications and trying to gain access to your
money, personal information or access to your files. These scammers pretend to be from well-
known tech companies, like Microsoft or Geek Squad. They might overuse technical terms to
convince you that the problems they “detected” are real. 

Some red flags that you are talking to a scammer:

They will ask you to give them remote access to your computer. This will allow them access
to all the information stored on the computer.

They will install malware. This will give the scammer access to your computer and the
sensitive data on it, like usernames and passwords. 

They will try to sell you software or repair services that are useless or are actually free. They
may also try to enroll you in computer warranties. 

They will ask you to pay with a credit card or gift card for the services they provided that are
free in other places. They may also direct you to websites and ask you to enter the card
information, your bank account information, or other personal information. 
This website will direct all the information you input straight to the scammer.

If you think you have fallen victim to a Tech Support or any financial scam,  
immediately call us, your other financial institutions, your credit card company
and the police! 

Website
www.kuefcu.com

Address
1 Quality Street 

Lexington, KY 40507

Email
information@kuefcu.com

Call Us
859-367-1230

Text Us
859-608-0777

Hours
Monday - Friday

8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

We do business in accordance
with the Federal Fair Housing
Law and the Equal Credit
Opportunity Act.


